
 

 

TOWN OF CABLE 

P.O. BOX 476 

CABLE, WI  54821 

NOTICE TO BID 

 

June 11, 2025 

 

The Town Board of the Town of Cable will accept bids for the following: 

Pedestrian Path on Cable School Property 
 

The Town of Cable is requesting proposals for installation of a concrete pedestrian path from 

the municipal parking lot to Kavanaugh Rd. crossing the former Cable School property located 

at 43430 Kavanaugh Road in Cable WI.  Scope of work is to include: 

 

●​ Installing a concrete pedestrian path from Kavanaugh Road sidewalk to public restroom 

area by municipal parking lot 422 feet long by average 4.5 feet wide (1793.50 sq. ft.) 

●​ Included 3 rows of ½ steel longways, ½ steel every 2 feet across with fiber mesh the 

width and length of pedestrian walk. 

●​ Two coats of sealer. 

●​ Tooled relief joints every 5 feet. 

●​ All equipment and labor. 

 

Bids with proof of insurance must be submitted to the office prior to June 20 at 5:00 p.m.   

There will be a public opening at the Town office located at 43395 Randysek Rd, Cable on June 

23, 2025, at 5:00 p.m.  For more information or to inspect the site, contact Town Supervisor 

Zachary Larson at 715-638-0232 or for any additional questions, call Town Clerk Bobbi 

McCauley at 715-798-4440. 

 


